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Lipson Vale Primary School 

 

Isle Of Wight Residential Week (8th -12th July 2024) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you may already know, for many years we have run a very successful residential 

week in the Summer term. This year there is an opportunity for children in Year 6 to 

participate once more in either a residential trip to The Isle of Wight or to stay in school 

for an Activities Week.  

 

Details of the visit to The Isle of Wight 

We will be taking a group of up to 40 children to stay in a hostel from Monday to 

Friday and the itinerary includes: 

- A visit to Osborne House (summer residence of Queen Victoria) 

- A visit to Black Gang Chine Adventure Park 

- A drama workshop and theatre visit 

- A visit to Tapnell Farm 

- A visit to Alum Bay sand modelling and sweet making factory 

 

The parental contribution is set at £337.26 and the deposit is £50.00. 
 

This is a very popular trip and a great way to end Year 6, therefore the places will be 

allocated on a first come, first served basis. Parents should note that the deposit, once 

paid, is an indication of firm commitment to the visit and that the total payable by the 

school to the providers (for accommodation, travel, food, etc) has been negotiated 

on the basis of all children attending. It follows, therefore, that unless there are 

extreme circumstances, it will not be possible to refund deposits once this 

commitment has been made.  

 

Once a place for your child has been confirmed, a payment plan can be put in 

place to spread the payments across the year, with the first instalment of £37.26 

followed by five equal payments of £50. We have further split down the monthly 

payments, so you have the option to pay the amount in smaller chunks. 
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School Based Activities  

All pupils who are not involved in a residential will remain in school and take part in a 

range of activities both at school and in the local area, dependent on numbers. 

 

Deposits should be paid at www.schoolmoney.co.uk, on or by 30th November, then 

instalments on or by: 31st December 2022, 31st January 2024, 28th February 2024, 31st 

March 2024 and 31st April 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Welsh, Miss Kelly and Mrs Stephens 
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